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Appendix A:  
Submissions and comments 
As required by the Audit Act 1994, we submitted a draft of this Annual Plan to PAEC and 
have considered its comments. The Audit Act 1994 requires us to publish any PAEC 
suggestions that the Auditor-General does not adopt in our plan. We had addressed 
these comments on page 4 of this Annual Plan. 
 
Responses received 

Agency Page 
PAEC 45 
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Response provided by the Chair, PAEC 

 

  

 



 

46 | Annual Plan 2024–25 | Victorian Auditor-General´s Report 

Response provided by Chair, PAEC – continued 

 

 
 

 




